Investigative Committee Employees Headed by Chairman of the IC of
Russia Continue to Provide Assistance and Support to LPR and DPR
Residents Arriving in Russia
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Russian IC employees, headed by Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin, visited the Center for
Humanitarian Assistance to Refugees who arrived from the LPR and DPR, and handed over food
and drinking water.

All citizens who were forced to leave the Donetsk and Lugansk People's Republics are placed in
temporary housing in Rostov-on-Don and Rostov Oblast, as well as in many other regions of the
country. They are provided with comprehensive assistance, including medical and psychological;
people are provided with food and basic necessities. Places in preschool institutions and the
possibility of organizing the educational process are provided for children.

Officers of the IC of Russia also do not stay away from these people's hardships — the necessary
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assistance will be provided on a regular basis.
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